INDEPENDENT REGULATORY BOARD FOR AUDITORS

INFORMATION FROM SARS

Johannesburg / 16 February 2023

Dear Tax Practitioner
Please take note of the notices issued in respect of

e an upgrade to the SARS eFiling technical platform; and

e an enhancement to the trust registration query on the SARS Online
Query system to allow for the capturing of the beneficial owner’s
details.

Please use the below links below to access more details on these two topics.

Upgrade of the SARS eFiling Technical Platform | South African Revenue
Service

Trust Registration Beneficial Owners Details | South African Revenue Service

(sars.gov.za)

Should you have any enquiries, please contact SARS directly.

Rebecca Motsepe
Director: Legal

About the IRBA

The objective of the IRBA is to endeavour to protect the financial interests of the
South African public and international investors in South Africa through the
effective and appropriate regulation of audits conducted by registered auditors,
in accordance with internationally recognised standards and processes.
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